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    In our March new members class we were thrilled to see 6 new members join the church!  We take the membership
of our church very seriously so when someone joins in at Branches Baptist Church we know they are committed to
serve and remain united as a church family.  It is awesome to see these people taking these steps of faith. 

NEW GUESTS & MEMBERS
We have seen an influx of new guests at our church and they are starting to get plugged in!  After going through having 30
members move out of the city last year it has been really positive to see almost all those that left replaced with new people
over the past few months.  
    Every month we do a “Connect Party” at my house and invite the new guests from Branches to share a meal with us, hear
about the church, and meet some of our other church members.  It has been awesome to see new people connected.
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Thank you all so much for your continued prayers and support.
We could not do this work without you!!

GIVING GROWTH
-We were approved recently for a church planting matching grant of 21k.  However, in order to get the full amount we
had to raise 21k to have it matched.  And praise God we did!  The really exciting part was that our church people gave
most of the matching funds!  This is so great to see such a young church with many new believers start to give
sacrificially.  We are hopeful for the church to continue to grow in this way and one day to become self supporting. 

EASTER OUTREACHES
-We have put on two great outreaches recently.  
  First we put up a booth at a Street Fair near where our church meets.  We were able to engage with hundreds of
people in our community and give out nearly 500 invites to our Easter Service. 
-Then, recent graduates from our Discipleship Program put on their own outreach as part of their graduation.  They put
on a neighborhood street clean up and invited people from the community to join in.  We were able to clean the streets
and meet more of our neighbors and invite them to Easter as well. 

**Please pray for our Easter Services coming up as we have many new guests signed up to join us. 

MONTHLY EMAIL.
-We send out paper letters quarterly (which explains why you have several letters in one envelope).  However, we
send out an email letter monthly.  So if you wish to get our monthly email letters than send me and email and I will put
you on the list.   Send email to  JakeWoodfinSF@gmail.com.   
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